

18050 32nd Ave S SeaTac, WA 98188-4905 (206) 244-4755 ~ FAX(206) 244-0003 www.bow-lake.com

RECEIVED

MAR 23 2011

WASH, UT. & TP. COMM

March 22, 2011

David D. Lykken, Pipeline Safety Director Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Second request for an extension to our response to the findings of 2010 Master Meter Inspection at Bow Lake Inc.

Dear Mr. Lykken:

I am writing to request an extension to the January 18, 2011 deadline for our response to your December 15, 2010 Report regarding Bow Lake Inc. Master Meter System. With respect to items #10 and #20 in that report we have not received copies of PSE's regulator station annual report or verification of proper concentration of odorant .

We have attempted numerous times to obtain the above documents from PSE to no avail. We therefore request an extension for those items until we receive the reports from PSE.

We hope you find those dates acceptable.

Bow Lake Inc.